
       

 

 

 

We have been very busy at Forest School since our return from 
the summer holidays & have been very lucky with the weather so 
far! Please, however remember that your child must have their 
own labelled set of waterproofs & boots to keep at school as we 
go out in all weathers including rain!  

Early years have experienced a range of 
activities, such as bug hunting, den 
building, acorn painting, making hot 
chocolate, hapa zome and exploring off 
site on an autumn walk in Leygrove woods 
where we found lots of fungi. 

CLASS 2 have made their own obstacle 
course using natural resources, enjoyed 

preparing their conkers (using a palm drill to make the hole) for 
conker play, siting the hammock and having great fun in the mud 
kitchen! 

CLASS 3 have explored different ways to build dens, enjoyed 
conker play, made bows & arrows, siting the hammock and 
participated in lots of team games. 

CLASS 4 have been learning to light fires safely, whittling using a 
peeler, creating charcoal pictures, toasting marshmallows and 
participated in lots of team games. 

WISH LIST  
any donations greatly received. 

Small plastic containers to observe bugs in, old kitchen pots, 
pans & utensils for the mud kitchen, pinecones, instant hot 

chocolate, any lengths of rope and tarpaulin. 
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